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CITY OF ROCKFORD
Notice of Truth in Taxation Hearing
Tuesday, December 10, 2024, at 6:00 pm
City Hall – 6031 Main Street

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Rockford, Wright and Hennepin County, Minnesota shall meet in the Council Chambers of City Hall at 6031 Main Street, Rockford, MN in said city at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday the 10th day of December 2024. The hearing is regarding the budget and the amount of property taxes proposed to be collected to pay for the costs of services the city will provide in 2025.
The public is invited to attend. 

Debbie Buoy
City Clerk/Assistant City Administrator

   Posted: September 26, 2024
   Published: November 28, 2024
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